Dr. Enno Wolthuis Chemistry Department Calvin College Grand Rapids, Michigan 49506

Dear Enno:

Today I received your letter requesting comment on possible discussion leaders for the MACTLAC meeting. Since I did not receive a copy of your suggested program, I assume you and I seem to have the same difficulty in remembering to enclose enclosures.

I'll be glad to offer what help I can on seeing the program. In case you haven't already tried them, I suggest you might also get some helpful advice from Ed Fuller and Dick Bayer, both of whom have had a more intimate associate with MACTLAC than I.

Sincerely,

John F. Zimmerman Associate Professor of Chemistry

JFZ b